
 

 

 
 
 
19 January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was wonderful to see so many parents and carers at our Options Open Evening yesterday. If you were not 
able to attend, please do not worry, all of the details are on the school website, including a video explaining 
the process. This can be accessed at: Soham Village College - Key Stage 4 Option Choices (sohamvc.org). 
 
A reminder of the key dates in the options process: 

• Thursday 29 February   Year 9 Virtual Parents’ Evening  

• Friday 22 March     Deadline for the return of the electronic options form 
 
Please give any feedback on the options process so far or on the Options Evening if you were able to attend: 

https://forms.office.com/e/NmPtwSz1YJ 
 
Students have plenty of time to consider their options and need to be ready to make their final choices in late 
March. They will do this by completing an electronic form on Google forms.  A link to this will be sent to your 
child’s school email address later this term and a letter will be sent home notifying you the link has been sent 
out. 
 
If necessary, please contact the school office to request a paper copy of this information.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,   
 
 
 
Elizabeth Spain    Edward Slingsby 
Head of Year 9    Deputy Headteacher 
espain@soham-college.org.uk  eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk 
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